
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE ROLE OF VICECHAIR LACRALO 2021-2023
SOI: https://community.icann.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=56132701

As part of the regional election process, in this way I go to confirm my expression of 
interest for the role of regional vice chair whose designation corresponds to the Andes 
subregion.

The new period of regional construction that we have today has been the fruit of a 
voluntary effort of many regional members who allowed us to generate spaces for 
dialogue and encounter through the recognition of our diversity, committing ourselves to 
the work necessary for that stage, now Greater challenges await us.

The skills acquired in professional training as a project leader and ICT consultant for the 
private and public sector and since 2014 more involved in the Icann community allow me 
to place my experience at the disposal of a new role in the region so that together we can 
expand the scope of our participation.

We have evolved in the internal spaces of Lacralo, which allows us to consider the plan to 
advance in processes of construction of pronouncements that the new reality and the 
position of ICANN will demand in the short, medium and long term.

I consider Lacralo to be an important part of the Icann structure and the global DNS 
ecosystem, therefore I invite you to reinforce our commitments as organizational leaders 
to broaden our impact from a technical, legal and social perspective as individual users of 
the Internet.

Like many Alses in the region, I am also happy with the growth we have experienced in 
both organizational and individual membership. While we have experienced these 
membership increases, we must also recognize that it is necessary to improve our active 
and informed participation, therefore, this will be one of the areas in which I am sure we 
can work together from the role of vicechair in challenging times. that we are living.

I am sure of the capacities that we have as a region to work with greater force in placing 
the Latin American and Caribbean perspective within the new agenda of the global 
internet governance ecosystem for these years.

Thank you for the honor of trusting in my work skills and experience to apply and place 
them at the service of a new role.

It is my commitment that we continue to see the diversity of Lacralo as one of our great 
strengths to build unity and global impact from a regional perspective.

Big hug
Harold Arcos
IT Research
+593 0962792117
harold.arcos@gmail.com
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